
 

 

Newsletter Friday 6th September 2024 

Welcome Back 

 

A warm welcome back to all families for the start of the Autumn term; in particular to new children and 

parents joining us in EYFS and throughout the rest of school. The children have settled in brilliantly to 

their new classes.  

The 2024/2025 academic year promises to be yet another busy one with lots of exciting opportunities on 

offer for all our children. If you would like to find out about some of the things your child will be learning 

this year, please visit the curriculum tab on the school website or use the following links: 

https://www.oughtringtoncps.co.uk/page/year-group-overviews/117382 for year group overviews and 

https://www.oughtringtoncps.co.uk/page/curriculum-coverage/127846 for a more detailed subject 

overview.  

 

A reminder to send in your nominations for our Citizenship Award! This is an award for children who 

have supported our local community this half term. This could be donating to the foodbank, helping out 

a community group, supporting a charity or helping a relative or neighbour. Please send any nominations 

https://www.oughtringtoncps.co.uk/page/year-group-overviews/117382
https://www.oughtringtoncps.co.uk/page/curriculum-coverage/127846


to your child's class teacher via Dojo. Children will then receive a certificate in the final Praise Assembly 

of the half term and a mention in the newsletter. Please ensure all nominations are sent by Friday 18th 

October.  

 

School Meals/Snack 

Please be advised there has been a slight change to the price of snack. The cost is now 30p per day / 

£1.50 per week. 

If you are wanting to purchase either a school snack or meal for your child, then please be advised your 

ParentPay must be in credit at all times.  

School meals and snacks are provided by The School Meals Department at Warrington Borough Council, 

they do not carry any debt and no credit is given.  

Snacks are 30p per day (£1.50 per week) and lunch is £2.60 per day (£13.00 per week) - please pay in 

advance of the week ahead or provide your child with a snack / packed lunch if you are unable to do so. 



Opal Play  

 

We would very much like to put a small fibreglass rowing boat in our school grounds. If you know of 

anyone who is willing to donate a small fibreglass rowing boat to school, please contact the office.  

Author Visit 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have the author, Matt Goodfellow, visiting our school on 

Wednesday 11th September. After school, he will be available for book signing if you wish to purchase 

one of his book. More information about this will be shared on Class Dojo next week.  



Information Evening 

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding our Information Evenings on the following dates in 

school: 

Monday 16th September Year 1 

Tuesday 17th September Year 2 and Year 5 

Wednesday 18th September Year 6 

Thursday 19th September Year 3 and Year 4 

 

These will be held in the classrooms and start at 3.30pm.  

 

There will be a Reading Information Evening for EYFS parents on Wednesday 18th September at 3.30pm 

in the New Hall.  
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